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March 24, 2010 
 
Tad Deriso 
President & CEO 
Mid-Atlantic Broadband Cooperative 
1100 Confroy Drive 
South Boston, Va 24592 
 
Dear Mr. Deriso, 
 
Cox Communications would like to express its support for Mid-Atlantic Broadband 
Cooperative (MBC) application for a National Telecommunications and Information 
Administration (NTIA), Broadband Technology Opportunities Program (BTOP) grant.  
Cox is a member of the Mid-Atlantic Broadband Cooperative and would utilize the new 
middle-mile network infrastructure that would be built with this grant to serve retail and 
wholesale customers in the area covered by the grant. 
 
Cox Communications provides broadband service throughout Hampton Roads and to 
customers with sites throughout Virginia.  To provide broadband service to customer 
sites located outside our Virginia systems, Cox purchases wholesale circuits from other 
broadband service providers.  Cox also sells wholesale circuits to other broadband service 
providers to serve their customers in Hampton Roads.  With the extension of the MBC 
middle-mile network infrastructure funded by this grant, Cox will be able to use the MBC 
network to reach customer sites across southern Virginia and MBC will be able to use the 
Cox network to serve their customers. 
 
The area of Eastern Virginia that would be served by the MBC middle-mile network 
infrastructure funded by this grant is exactly the type of area for which the BTOP grant 
program was designed.  Awarding a BTOP grant to MBC would significantly improve 
broadband access for the County’s community anchor institutions, as well as enabling 
Cox Communications to provide broadband service to retail customers across the service 
areas of both MBC and Cox.. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Joseph F. Bouchard, Ph.D. 
Director, Government and Wholesale Sales 
 
















